
Session Highlights* 

 

The PFPC Session met on Wednesday, December 6, 2017 in the Madeline Carswell Room of PFPC 

Educational Wing. All ruling elders were in attendance.  The meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m.  Supper 

provided by Jim Aguirre preceded the meeting. 

 

Subjects discussed were: 

 Meeting was called to order at 6:44 p.m. with prayer reflecting on Scripture, “Go on up to a high 

mountain … say to the cities of Judah, “Behold your God!” Isaiah 40:9 (ESV)      

 Approved the “Consent Agenda” for the evening including:  

o Received and approved Session Minutes from November 1, 2017 stated meeting; 

o Received Pastor’s Report for December 6, 2017; 

 Commissioned the record at 251 members; 

 Reviewed the Action Register – November 2017 (no  actions to complete); 

 Reviewed the Planning Calendar – December 2017; 

 Completed Elders on Duty assignments for 2018; 

 Completed Session Supper assignments for 2018; 

 Approved Committee Assignments for 2018; 

 Approved new time for Session Suppers, 6:30 pm, with start of meeting remaining at 7 pm;  

 Approved  curriculum for Women’s Bible Study, Mondays, January – March 2018, Having a 

Mary Heart in a Martha World; 

 Tasked Buildings & Grounds to contact New Kent Sherriff’s Office about a Security assessment; 

 Tasked Youth and Young Adult to assess the state of First Sundays in Richmond, Feed the 

Hungry Youth mission, and report back to session in January; 

 Approved discontinuing Educational Wing Communion service; 

 Approved the use of the sanctuary for the Lion’s Club, James Bland Music Competition, 

Thursday evening, February 15; 

 Adjourned with prayer for those who suffer and those beginning new adventures, with 

thanksgiving for those among us receiving our highest praise, “Job well done;”      

 All this and more in Jesus Christ our Lord!  

 

The next stated meeting of session is on Wednesday, January 3, 2018, at PFPC. Supper will be provided 

by Pete Adamson at 6:30 pm (New time!).    

 

* This note has been offered by the moderator of session for information only. This note and its contents 

are not a substitute for session approved minutes. If this note were to contradict session approved 

minutes, the approved minutes prevail. 


